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Dear Resident 
 
Re Access Road adjacent to front elevation to your properties. 

You may remember in February last year we advertised a proposal for waiting 

restrictions (double yellow lines) opposite your properties on the access road. 

This was made to try and manage the parking issues experienced by residents and 

allow better access and egress from garages and your off street parking amenities 

(by preventing vehicles parked opposite). 

We received two objections to the proposal. These were considered by the 

Executive Member for Transport (Cllr A D’Agorne) in July.  He decided to; 

Defer the decision and undertake further consultation with residents about their 
preferred option, to include introducing a Residents’ Priority Parking Area; the 
results of which are to be referred back to the Executive Member for a decision on 
the way forward.  
Reason: to further involves residents in the decision making process and allow us to 
implement a scheme with confidence that it has a majority of residents in approval. 
The request for additional restrictions in the turning head could be included within 
the same consultation process.  

 
I have attached a questionnaire sheet and plans for 4 options on your street.  

 
 

 
 

Directorate of Economy and Place 
 
West Offices 
Station Rise 
York 
YO1 6GA 
 
Tel:  01904 551550 
Email: 
Highway.regulation@york.gov.uk 
 

 
Date 16th December 2020 

 
To the Occupiers 
140A - 154 Boroughbridge Road  
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Please complete the questionnaire to let us know your preferred option and return in 
the Freepost envelope by 15th January 2021. 

 
You can contact me on highway.regulation@york.gov.uk if you want further 
information or want to discuss further.   Alternatively ring 01904 551550 and the 
contact centre will leave a message for me to phone you back. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Sue Gill 
Traffic Project Management 
Transport 
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Questionnaire Sheet 

140A to 154 Boroughbridge Road 

 

Please indicate your option preference by ticking the appropriate box: 

Plans for each option have been provided. 

 
YES NO 

1. No Action: i.e. leave the carriageway 
unrestricted as now 

  

2. Implementation of the proposal for double 
yellow lines as advertised in February 

  

3. Implementation of the proposal for double 
yellow lines with additional restrictions in the 
turning head outside 52 & 54 as requested by 
two residents 

  

4. A resident parking permit scheme; this would 
involve a cost to the householder for permits.  
More details about Resident Parking is on our 
website. 

  

5. I would like to suggest a different option 
(please provide details) 

  

 

Title: (Mr. Mrs. Miss Ms)   ---------------------------Initial: --------------------------- 

Surname:                          ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Address:                           ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                           ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Postcode                          ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
Please return in the freepost envelope provided by the 15 January 2021.  If you 
prefer you can email your preferences and comments to 
highway.regulation@york.gov.uk  
Please write any further Comments you wish to make overleaf (or use separate 
sheet) 
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